
When I learned of SB283 it was like a breath of fresh air. I’m grateful to live in Oregon where politicians listen to 
someone besides lobbyists and megadonors. Please do read enough of the extensive literature on this subject to 
convince yourself that the dangers of wireless are real and need immediate action to protect children, adults, wildlife 
and the environment. This will be especially true for 5G. There are a variety of strategies for stopping 5G. One that I find 
interesting is to simply charge rent for each antenna. Make the rent high enough that it prohibits Big Telecom from 
going any further. Whatever you do, please address this serious issue and take appropriate action. Your voters will 
appreciate you sticking by the truth instead of corporate lies.  

Sincerely,  

John 
________________________________________________ 
John Simonsen 
42933 Green Mountain Dr 
Lebanon, OR 97355 
 


